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MILITARY OBSERVERS IN THE ISRAEL-LEBAMON SECTOR 

Addendum -- 

1. Tn his report of 2 Movember 1972 (S/10824), the Secretary-General described 
thr action taken by the Chief of Staff of UNTSO, Major-General l?nsio Siilasvuo, to 
implement the arrangements set forth in the Secretary-General's memorandum of 
27 October 1072 to the President of the Security Council (S/10818, annex II). 

2. It may be recalled that General Siilasvuo had indicated that 13 additional 
military observers would be required for the Israel-Lebanon sector as a-result of 
the increase ir the number of United Nations observation posts in that sector. 
llowever, lie haci also indicated that those additional observers could, if 
necessary, be provided from the other mJTS0 sectors for a limited period. on the 

basis of this information, the Secretary-General decided not to recruit additional 
observers for UV’l!SO for the time being. The approximate financial implications 
for' tile proposed arrangements, as conveyed to the President of the Security 
Council, were calculated for a period of two months and on the assumption that no 
recruitment of additional observe1 *s was immediately required. The Secretary- 
Ge..zral stated, however, that, after this period and in the liqht of the 
experience, the evmt.ual need to recruit additional observers would have to be 
as se s s ed (s/10818, annex II, para. 7). 
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(a) In January 19’72, four Finnish vehicle drivers/mechanics, who had 
observer status, =were repatriated wi.thout replacement because -it was decided that 
the two armed vehicles used to supp1.y the OPs on the east side of the Suez Canal 
sector were no longer required. General Siilasvuo now recommends that 
four additional Finnish observers beg obtained in IAace of the drivers/mechanics. 

(b) General Siilasvuo further recommends that UVTSO be provided with ~ ~~ 
four additional field service officers. 

4. The estimated average monthly cost for the additional personnel requested ~by 
General Siilasvuo would be as follovs: 

Military observers $2,000 

Field service officers 

. Total 

6,000 

$8 ood’ 9 

5. The Secretary-General fully endorses the findings and recommendat ions of 
General Siilasvuo. The Government of Finland has indicated that it would be 
willing to provide LJNTSG :lith four additional observers, if an official request 
were submitted. It is the Secretary-General’s il;tention to put General Siilasvuo’s 
recommendations into effect not later than 15 Varch 1973, as any further delay in 
providing UNTSO with the additional personnel it requires is likely to affect the 
efficiency of its operations, 

1. / It may be noted l;!l:~t, t hta cost incurred 1)~ the 1lnited Vations is hiphc-r 
for a--field service officer tl12n for :in observer. 7’1-1 i s is due to the fact tllat 
the salnr)r of an obscrvcr is ya.ici by t.ile contril)lltiny: Government. 


